On Thu, Aug 7, 2014 at 2:11 PM, Yayavaram Raghavashyam
<yayavaram.raghavashyam@ericsson.com> wrote:

Hi suresh

Its immense pleasure to appreciate you regarding the relocation of my goods from Hyderabad to
Bangalore. | felt very happy with your service as | found no damage to any of the goods.

Especially the way your team packed is quite impressive. Also the way you assisted me and updated me
regarding the delivery is so helpful.

Keep up your god work continued.

I will definitely look forward to Agarwal packers and movers in future. ©

Regards

Raghava Shyam Y



